
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
Hazardous Household Waste 

RFB-2021-29 
 
 

The County of Schenectady, New York, will be accepting bids for Household Hazardous Waste 

(HHW) and Conditionally Exempt Small Quantity Generator (CESQG) Collection and 

Management Services. Collections will be held primarily at the Department of Public Works, 

100 Kellar Ave, Rotterdam, NY 12306, and SUNY Schenectady, 78 Washington Ave, 

Schenectady, NY 12305.   

Digital Copies of Specifications may be obtained from BidNet Direct at 

www.bidnetdirect.com/new-york or by submitting a request to the Purchasing Department at 

purchasing@schenectadycounty.com. Please specify if printed copies are required in your 

request. You will be notified when they are ready for pickup. 

A virtual PRE-BID meeting (Via video and/or conference call) will be held on May 26, 2021 at 

2:00 PM Bidders that register their INTENT TO BID will be provided on the online access 

information.   

All proposals must be delivered in a sealed envelope marked “Bid” and clearly stating the 

number and title of the bid, to the Director of Purchasing, no later than June 10, 2021 at 2:00 

PM, at which time they will be opened.   

Woman and minority owned businesses are encouraged to submit proposals.  Schenectady 

County is an Equal Employment Opportunity/Affirmative Action employer. 

The right is reserved to reject any and all proposals or any part thereof. 

 
Purchasing Department 
County of Schenectady 
Schenectady County Office Building 
620 State Street 
Schenectady, NY 12305 
(518) 388-4242 
 


